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Thursday, March 6
CAP CITY DINER   

Bridge Park in Dublin
     6 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.    

Reservations by Feb.27th to Sue Goelz   
sue_goelz@yahoo.com 

Order either the blue plate special or  
your dinner choice from Cap City’s scrumptious menu.

Happy Hour & Dinner Meeting

JANUARY 2025 Page 6 

D 29 Spring Conference 

District 29 Spring Conference 
“Nautical Narratives” 

March 28-30, 2025 
Holiday Inn Express 

At Thirsty Pony 
1515 Cedar Point Drive 

Sandusky, OH 
Room Rate $109.00
Free Hot Breakfast 

In 2024 SSC hosted several major regattas including the Opti National Regatta and Thistle Great Lakes 
event. The traditional events were also evident.  SSC participated in the Islands Race, the Kellys Island Race, 
Bay week and the Green Island race. There were also the 
Wednesday and Sunday races. The Junior Race team is in 
a building year and looking forward to growing in 2025. 

Looking forward to seeing you at the Mid-America Boat 
Show January 16-19 at the IX center. Look for the 
Sandusky Junior Sailors and try your hand on our sailing 
simulators! 

Pull out the Manual - 
New technology for boating

Books & Boats -
The Art of Getting Away

Reeling in Stories on Fishing 

Docking by the book 

SAILING  By Suzanne M. Hartley, P  



americasboatingclub.org2  Galley Gossip

Commander Editor

Official Publication of America’s Boating Club of Central Ohio

Janet A. Hern - janethern@icloud.com

Secretary  
P/C John Seaver, SN

Printing & Distribution  
DC AlphaGraphics

614-297-1200

Submit name or address changes 
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2025-2026 EXECUTIVE  COMMITTEE
AMERICA’S BOATING CLUB OF CENTRAL OHIO

A Unit of United States Power Squadrons  • 1185-29  • Chartered 1940

CALENDAR of COMING EVENTS

Editor

Please Note:
Pictures may be taken at America’s 
Boating Club of Central Ohio events. If 
you do not want your picture published 
in the Galley Gossip newsletter and/
or posted on the club Facebook page, 
please inform the photographer.

America’s Boating Club® and logo are trademarks of the United States Power Squadrons®.

FEBRUARY        
	 15	 Saturday	 ABC Class - ABC Clubhouse (rescheduled from January 25) – 8am-5pm
	 22	 Saturday	 ABC of Central Ohio Change of Watch – Berwick Manor Banquet Center
		   	 6 pm Social Hour – 7 pm Dinner – RSVP: janethern@icloud.com
	 25	 Tuesday	 Executive Committee Meeting – ABC Clubhouse – 7 pm
      
MARCH        
 	 1	 Saturday	 Deadline for Ordering ABC Name Tag – Call Janet Hern at 614-530-0695
 	 3	 Monday	 April 2025 Galley Gossip Articles Due

	 6	 Thursday	 ABC Happy Hour/Dinner – Cap City Diner – Bridge Park, Dublin – 
               	 6 pm - 8:30 pm – RSVP: Sue Goelz sue_goelz@yahoo.com
	15	 Saturday	 ABC Class   ABC Clubhouse  
	22	 Saturday	 Marketing Leadership Retreat with Solstice Marketing - Clubhouse 9am -1:45 pm
	23	 Sunday	 Sea Scouts meeting  ABC Clubhouse 1 pm-3 pm
	24	 Monday	 Marine Navigation Class  ABC Clubhouse  (Seven Monday evenings)
	25	 Tuesday	 Executive Committee Meeting – ABC Clubhouse – 7 pm	
28–30	 Fri – Sun	 District 29 Spring Conference – Sandusky Holiday Inn

APRIL        
	 3	 Thursday	 ABC Happy Hour/Dinner – WIND CHIMES – 5742 Frantz Rd., Dublin
             		  6 pm - 8:30 pm – RSVP: Sue Goelz sue_goelz@yahoo.com
	 7	 Monday	 May 2025 Galley Gossip Articles Due

	13 	 Sun	 Sea Scouts meeting 1 pm-3 pm ABC Clubhouse
18	 Fri	 GOOD FRIDAY
19	 Sat	 Meet Up:  Buckeye Lake Museum/Lunch at Buckeye Lake Yacht Club
20	 Sun	 EASTER
22	 Tue	 Executive Committee Meeting – ABC Clubhouse – 7 pm
26	 Sat	 ABC Class – ABC Clubhouse – 8am-5pm

Commander 	 Cdr Glen Kubinski, AP	 americasboatingclubcentralohio@gmail.com
Executive Officer	 Lt/C Jason Mack	 americasboatingclubcentralohio@gmail.com
Admin Officer 	 Lt/C Sue Goelz, S	 americasboatingclubcentralohio@gmail.com
Squadron Ed. Officer	 R/C Bob Rayburn, SN-IN	 americasboatingclubcentralohio@gmail.com 
Secretary	 P/C John Seaver, SN	 americasboatingclubcentralohio@gmail.com
Treasurer	 Lt/C Mari Seaver, S	 americasboatingclubcentralohio@gmail.com
Past Commander	 P/C Brian Crabbe, AP
Asst Admin Officers	 Sheryl Mack and Janet Hern, S

Member-at-Large	 Lt Bob Hern, S		
Member-at-Large	 Lt Michael T. Hughes, AP
Member-at-Large	 Lt David Keller, S	
Member-at-Large	 P/C Phil Osborne, JN-IN	

Chartered 1940  •  Hdq.: 8492 Cotter St., Lewis Center, Ohio 43035-7139 

Member-at-Large 	 P/Lt/C Ruth Wilcox, S
Member-at-Large 	 Lt Tracy Garrett, S
Member-at-Large 	 P/C Bob Goelz, S

See page 7 for SAVE THE DATES!

Cdr Glen Kubinski, AP  

http://americasboatingclub.org
http://www.columbussailandpower.org
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COMMANDER’S MESSAGE
Cdr Glen Kubinski, AP

EXECUTIVE OFFICER
Lt/C Glen Kubinski, AP
EXECUTIVE OFFICER
Lt/C Jason Mack

It is a pleasure to serve as your new 
Commander.

I want to report the other squadrons 
in our District have all completed their 
Change of Watch. Saturday the 1st was 
Sandusky’s COW. Ruthie and I attended 
and they held a fantastic event at the 
Sandusky Yacht Club. It was a pleasure 
to represent our squadron during their 
COW. Hopefully, some of the Sandusky 
and Toledo members will make it down to 
our COW.

I want to put a little mouse in your pocket to 

remind you if you have not signed up for 
our COW on the 22nd of February time is 
running out. Please come out and support 
our squadrons new bridge. We will be 
having a DJ so bring your dancing shoes 
and dance off the calories from dinner. 
Dancing is a great way to get your 2025 
boating body in shape.

One last thing that I would like to 
review is that Spring is on its way and 
before long we will be back in our boats 
enjoying the water. Until then I hope to 

see you at the COW and as always on the water.

Ahoy! I am humbled and honored to become 
the squadron’s future XO! I hope to bring to the 
group an infectious enthusiasm and fresh perspec-
tive of ideas that will propel the group forward.

I am originally from Toledo, Ohio, and moved to 
Columbus in late 1998, where I met Sheryl shortly 
thereafter. We married in 2000. Our son, Daniel, 
is a Junior at BGSU. He is studying to be a school-
teacher with an emphasis in early childhood educa-
tion. I have been working for JPMorgan Chase for 
almost 17 years as a Home Lending Advisor. 

I joined the squadron in October 2023 after go-
ing to a potluck held at Alum Creek and invited to 
take the boat handling course. Fun fact, the first 
official Power Squadron course I took was in To-
ledo, in 1993.

It sounds like 2025 is shaping 
up to be a stellar year already, 
with Coastie making waves at the 
RV and Boat show—how awesome 
was that?

I am so excited with the fact 
our squadron is already set up 
with so many great opportunities 
for education, safety checks, and 
rendezvous for 2025, which re-
ally shows the solid foundation we 
are building. With what we have 

planned already for the year I hope to keep the 
momentum going. I am sure this year will be filled 
with even more great adventures, good friends, 
and a ton of fun on the water! Anchors Away!

SICK BAY
Sick Bay
Mari Seaver
Debbie Murphy

Nahum Burt
Anthony Decesare
Tom Francis
Tracy Garrett
Preston Graham
Gage Green Harold Biedel

Bill Lehner

Stephanie Headlee
Marty Headlee
Patrick Kuhlman
Brian Lehner
Guy Merrill
John Pruit

LAST HORIZON

FIRST HORIZON
Remi Lane Resta     
Proud Grandparents are Glen & Ruthie Kubinski

http://columbussailandpower.org
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EDUCATIONAL OFFICER
R/C Bob Rayburn, SN-IN

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER
Lt/C Sue Goelz, S

As we begin the year with a new leadership 
team let me introduce myself and the entire ad-
ministrative committee. I am Sue Goelz, and I 
have been a member-at-large and the squadron 
membership chairman for most of the past ten 
years. Janet Hern has been a squadron member 
for five years, serves as a member-at-large and is 
the new Galley Gossip editor. Sheryl Mack has also 
been a member for several years and serves on the 
board as a member-at-large.

All three of us hope to add some fresh new 

monthly dinners along with 
additional activities that we 
hope all members will enjoy. 
Most dates and locations have 
already been chosen through 
the end of this year. Watch 
Galley Gossip for updates and 
mark your calendars

We look forward to seeing 
you March 6 for dinner at Cap 

City at Dublin’s Bridge Park. Details on page one.

The Club’s winter educa-
tion program continues with 
a change and additions. The 
first ABC Class was re-
scheduled to February 15, 
2025, to allow members 
to attend the funeral of our 
Past Commander Harold Bie-
del. Harold’s ceremony was 
well attended and conducted 
by Dave Fannon.

There are two other ABC Classes scheduled for 
March 15th and April 26th. If you know a new or 
future boater that would be interested in attend-
ing to build understanding and develop some of 
the skills needed to be comfortable on the water, 
please encourage them to register on the web site. 
Our course materials are a valuable resource to be 
used throughout the boating season. Club instruc-
tors work hard to ensure that people passing the 
test will build skills and knowledge for adventures 

on the water.
Members and interested boaters may choose 

to take the Boat Handling Class which starts on 
May 7th. Boat Handling goes beyond basic boat-
ing information and provides fundamentals for slow 
speed maneuvering, anchoring, handling waves, 
and emergencies on the water. A great course for 
those preparing for the coming boating season.

The club is offering a Marine Navigation Class 
on March 24th. While this class contains some 
information from the older Piloting Class, it in-
cludes electronic navigation. This class is a great 
way to build your understanding of chart plotters, 
both paper and electronic nautical charts as well 
as navigating on the water whether on a large lake 
on local rivers. Join the class to build your comfort 
level for longer trips.   

It’s time to think of spring and boat projects. 
Stay warm and begin planning for days on the 
boat. 

Coastie at the RV 
 and Boat Show

Coastie attended the Columbus RV and Boat 
Show on Saturday and Sunday, Jan 11th and 12th 
and again on Saturday, Jan 18th.  Coastie talked 
with kids about water safety and always wearing 
a life jacket when boating.  Coastie was accompa-
nied by Michael T. Hughes and Bob and Janet Hern.  
ABC members who greeted Coastie at the show 
were, Vivian Duff, David and Melanie Stacy, Jason 
and Sheryl Mack, David Keller and Maggie, and 
Debbie Stohl.

http://americasboatingclub.org
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This article is meant to be a guide for earning 
and recording Merit Marks for your contributions 
to the United States Power Squadron (USPS), also 
known as, America’s Boating Club of Central Ohio. 

 It is only possible to earn one Merit Mark per 
year, no matter the number of hours you log as 
a volunteer. Merit Marks are awarded by National 
via email paper Certificates and can be printed 
as needed. Merit Marks can also be purchased as 
a Gold Bar for uniforms from national Yacht Club 
suppliers.

To earn Merit Marks, one must be a current 
dues paying member of the USPS. Members must 
submit their volunteer hours and activity functions.
Submissions are made via:

•	 The sign in book at the Club Headquarters. 
•	 Emails to the Merit Mark Committee Chair, @ 

rvanderw@columbus.rr.com.
•	 The Galley Gossip Executive Committee 

members list 
•	 Personal phone calls to the Commander or 

other members who can vouch for and enter 
your earned Merit Mark hours

Activities that DO qualify for Merit Marks:
•	 Teaching a class
•	 Proctoring or grading papers at classes or 

Seminars 
•	 Any additional help assisting with classes.
•	 Working at Boat Shows, whether working 

the booth or assisting in set up/take down or 
working with Coastie

 •	Conducting Vessel Safety Checks (VSC) or 
help with set up and signage at VSC and Safe 
Boating Week activities

•	 Assistance with Squadron, District or National 
events 

•	 Attending meetings as a Member of the Ex-
ecutive Committee and Bridge

•	 Serving on a Committee and helping with its 
functions and responsibilities

•	 Organizing and preparing for rendezvous ei-
ther by boat or on land 

•	 Remember to include any hours spent driv-
ing to and from activities that qualify for Merit 
Marks as well as time spent on phone calls or 
emails. 

Activities that do NOT qualify for Merit Marks
•	 Being a student in a class or Seminar
•	 Attending a Dinner meeting, when not part of 

the organizing etc. 
•	 Attending any Rendezvous as a participant 

when not having been involved in the plan-
ning or organizing of the event

If any questions, please call Bob Van der Wissel 
at 614-570-0055 or email him at   
rvanderw@columbus.rr.com.  

 The club’s submissions on behalf of our Com-
mander are reported annually on November 1st 
by Bob Van der Wissel and have a requirement of 
at least twenty-five volunteer hours per year.  In 
2024, forty-one of our squadron members logged 
2,844 hours. 

To avoid a last-minute rush for Bob to report 
the submissions to the Area Monitor, please email 
a monthly report of your volunteer hours.  All that 
is required is the date, total activity hours, and a 
breakdown of the activity to include travel time, 
phone calls, and emails.  For volunteer hours from 
November 2nd to the end of the year, please in-
clude those with submissions for the following year.  

As a Final Tribute to Harold Beidel, PC/, 
P/D/C/PR/CDR, National SN. Our District had a 
final USPS tribute on January 25th, 2025. Harold 
was ninety-four years of age, sixty years as a USPS 
member, and logged 59 Merit Marks. I do not think 
anyone in USPS, nationally will surpass that Merit 
Mark achievement. God Bless Harold and his wife 
Martha, and daughter Terrie Lynn. 

Also, we honor the memory of William, (Bill), 
Lehner, P/C/, P/D Cdr, SN. Bill and his wife, Kay, 
have contributed more than 100-200 hours to the 
squadron each year. We pay tribute to Bill, Kay, 
and their daughters and son. 

	 Written by P/C Bob Van der Wissel, AP
	 Chair of the Merit Mark Committee

Earning Merit Marks

http://columbussailandpower.org
mailto:rvanderw@columbus.rr.com
mailto:rvanderw@columbus.rr.com
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Become A  
Vessel Safety Examiner 

 for Summer 2025
 

A Vessel Safety Examiner (VSE) is a trained 
volunteer who inspects boats for safety equipment 
and issues a decal to those boats/boat owners that 
pass.  A VSE checks the condition and presence of 
required safety equipment, such as life jackets and 
navigation lights and discusses with the boat op-
erator,  any safety issues and then makes appropri-
ate recommendations.  The VSE also clarifies state 
and federal boating regulations.

It is easy to become an examiner! Download, 
or print, the VSC Manual and read it.  Familiarize 
yourself with the VSC forms - one for boats and 
Personal Watercraft (PWCs), one for paddle craft. 
Take the open book exam online and receive your 
results as soon as you complete the exam. You 
can retake this exam as many times as you need 
if you do not pass the first time around.   Once 
you pass the exam, reach out to our VSE Chair, 
John Pruitt, with your score and E#.  You will then 
need to complete five (5) supervised Vessel Safety 
checks under the watchful eye of a qualified Vessel 
Examiner. This can easily be accomplished during 
Safe Boating Week, May 17-25, 2025, or during 
one of our other scheduled events this summer. 

Once you have completed the trainee checks, you 
are on your way to completing exams throughout 
the year. To keep an active certification as VE, you 
must conduct at least five VSC per year. Failure to 
do exams means you must conduct two supervised 
VSC in a year or certification will lapse after five 
years. You can conduct a Vessel Exam in any of 
our fifty states! Know the local laws if you conduct 
them outside of Ohio.

We hold a 2-hour VSE briefing in April/May at 
HQ to reacquaint ourselves with the rules, forms, 
discuss changes, etc. If you would like to become 
an examiner, or renew your certification, please 
reach out to Jason Mack, our incoming Executive 
Officer @ jasonsheryl@gmail.com or John Pruitt, 
VSE Chairman @ jmepruitt@prodigy.net

Find the manual, practice tests, forms, and 
testing material  at  https://wow.uscgaux.info/
content.php?unit=V-DEPT&category=become-
a-ve or search How to Become a Vessel Examiner.

			   Written by Tracy Garrett, S
			   Member-at-Large  

SHIP’S STORE
Lt Sue Goelz has worked with Lands End to cre-

ate items for ABC of Central Ohio.  The QR Code 
which takes you to the site is below.  Once there 
you will be prompted to create a username and 
password to view the items available for ordering.

https://business.landsend.com/store/abccentralohio

*	No minimum order
*	Pricing will include sales prices  	
	 where applicable
*	Addition of logo - $5.99 per 	
	 item

Need a Nametag?
Order Deadline is March 1    

Pin Backed = $9.75  
plus shipping and handling
Magnet Backed = $10.50  

plus shipping and handling
Email the name you want on your  
nametag along with your address  

and phone number to   
janethern@icloud.com     

Payment due upon receipt of nametag.

http://americasboatingclub.org
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SAVE THE DATES:                     
MAY
  1	 Thu	 ABC Happy Hour/Dinner @ 
		  El Vaquero - 3230 Olentangy River Road                 
  7	 Wed	 Boat Handling Class - Clubhouse 
		  (Seven Wed. evenings)
 11	 Sun	 Mother’s Day
 17	 Sat	 Vessel Safety Checks at 
		  Alum Creek Hollenback ramp
 18	 Sun 	 Vessel Safety Checks at 		
		  Alum Creek Hollenback ramp
 26	Mon	 MEMORIAL DAY
 27	 Tue	 Executive Committee Meeting - 
		  ABC Clubhouse - 7pm
 31	 Sat	 Vessel Safety Checks at 
		  Alum Creek Cheshire Ramp

JUNE
  1	 Sun	 Vessel Safety Checks at 
		  Alum Creek Galena Ramp
  5	 Thu	 Picnic at New Galena Ramp at 
		  Alum Creek
15	 Sun	 Father’s Day
20-22	 Fri-Sat-Sun Cruise at 
		  Elk Rapids/Torch Lake - 
		  Hosts Brian & Lisa Crabbe

JULY
 4-5-6	 Fri-Sat-Sun   Summer Council  
		  Huron Boat Basin
12	 Sat	 Poker Run at Buckeye Lake & Picnic 
		  at Barbara Hupman’s home

Harold Biedel, Valued Member  
Harold Biedel’s funeral, held on January 25th, was attended by Power Squadron members and Past 

Commanders. Pastor David Fannon officiated, and the eulogy was delivered by Michael Hughes.
Harold joined the United States Power Squadron in 1961.  He became the Squadron Commander in 

1978.  During his time with the squadron, he also held the offices of Squadron Budget Committee, as-
sistant District Education Officer, 
District Administrative Officer, Dis-
trict Executive Officer, District Com-
mander, National Staff Commander, 
National Rear Commander, Port 
Captain, Governing Board Member 
for 28 years, and Flag Officer as 
recently as 2010.  

Harold was 94 years of age and 
leaves to cherish his memory his 
wife Martha, daughter Terrie Lynn, 
and a grateful Central Ohio Squad-
ron.  Harold and Martha’s boats were 
all named Terrie Lynn, in honor of 
their daughter.   Many Past Commanders attended Harold’s funeral.

AUGUST 
 8	 Fri	 Ohio River Cruise - 
		  Hosts Phil Osborne & Ruth Wilcox
TBD		 Dale Hollow Rendezvous

SEPEMBER 
23	 Tue	 Executive Committee Meeting - 
		  ABC Clubhouse 7 pm
TBD		 Hayride and Bonfire
TBD		 Lake Cumberland - 
		  Hosts Joe & Linda Huffman

OCTOBER
2	 Thu	 Happy Hour/Dinner - 
		  Schmidt’s Sausage Haus
28	 Tue	 Executive Committee Meeting

NOVEMBER
6	 Thu	 Happy Hour/Dinner - 
		  Old Bag of Nails - Westerville
25	 Tue	 Executive Committee Meeting - 
		  Clubhouse - 7 pm

DECEMBER 
12	 Fri	 ABC Christmas Party - 
		  Morgan House - Dublin

http://columbussailandpower.org
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ABC/Central Ohio Member Spotlight

If boats could talk, New Moon would surely have 
some captivating stories to tell. Owned by David 
and Debbie Crothers, this vintage vessel might just 
be the oldest boat owned by a member of Amer-
ica’s Boating Club of Central 
Ohio.

New Moon is a 1960 Glass 
Magic Ranger Fiesta, built in 
Fort Worth, Texas. Glass Magic, 
once known as the Marine 
Plastics Company, was one of 
the pioneers in using fiberglass 
to craft boats, a shift away from 
wood and metal construction.  
The Ranger Fiesta model  
featured a cuddy cabin, a head, 
and a hand-pump sink, with 
fiberglass walls ranging from ¼” 
to ½” in thickness.

David Crothers began his 
boating journey in 1980. He and 
a friend set off in a canoe, making the trek from 
the Mohican River to the Ohio River. They packed 
their own food, and at one point, walked several 
miles to find a store to restock their supplies. 
Growing up with five brothers, all avid boaters, and 
living near the Alum Creek boat ramp, David was 
immersed in the boating world early on. He joined 
the Power Squadron, where he quickly learned 
the importance of boating rules—especially when 
it came to the environmental impact of his boat’s 
head and sink, which originally discharged directly 
into the water. After some major renovations, New 
Moon became environmentally friendly.

David and Debbie married in 1982 and had a 
son, Christopher. Every Tuesday, they would camp 
at Alum Creek Campground, cooking meat on a 
smoker while enjoying the water and boating. In 
1984, they witnessed Christopher take his first 
step on the deck of New Moon. One memorable 
night at Alum Creek, the couple anchored near the 
beach, only to wake up the next morning and find 

The Crothers’ Journey with New Moon
themselves at the start of the Wendy’s Triathlon! 
David and Debbie, along with New Moon have also 
explored the Ohio River, navigated all the locks on 
the Muskingum River, and even returned to Lake 

Lavon in Texas near the original 
manufacturing facility for Glass 
Magic boats.

The Crothers’ boating story 
included other boats. After 
retiring, David found a 1987 
Carver and poured his heart 
into rebuilding the mechani-
cals. One day, while cruising 
Lake Erie, he got lost, prompt-
ing him to sign up for as many 
boating and navigation courses 
as possible. However, his boat-
ing journey took a tragic turn 
when a fire at his West Harbor 
marina consumed not just the 
boat next to his, but David’s 

Carver as well, burning it down to the waterline. 
Unfortunately, the insurance didn’t fully cover such 
extensive repairs.

Another story shared by Debbie:  In 1998, after 
16 years of marriage, David and Debbie divorced. 
They spent the next 20 plus years apart—until 
three years ago when Debbie showed up on Da-
vid’s boat and never left. When you meet them and 
listen to their stories, it is as if they’ve known each 
other and loved boating forever. And son, Christo-
pher now grown, has two daughters aged 12 and 
10 who also share a love for boating. 

Last summer, at an ABC of Central Ohio picnic 
at the New Galena Ramp, the Crothers rejoined 
the squadron and every Wednesday evening this 
winter, they’re enjoying the Cruising under Sail 
and Power course together. They are making new 
squadron friends at classes, dinners, and outings.

David and Debbie advice to fellow boaters: 
“Everyone should be required to take a safe boat-
ing course, just the same as driver’s education is 
required to drive a car.”

Preview of Buckeye Lake Museum Meet Up  April 19
  Buckeye Lake Museum holds thousands of memories of the “old days” at Buckeye Lake Amuse-

ment Park.  There you will see a complete layout of the Park, the original taffy puller, plus hundreds 
of photos, tickets, bathing suits, and shoe skates.  The Museum features special displays of the Polo 
field, the Yacht Club, our veteran’s memoriam of uniforms and guns, an original 1918 automobile that 
was used in Hebron and Buckeye Lake Parades and the completely restored Rocket Ship ride from the 
park.  Watch the Galley Gossip for more information on a special tour on April 19th for our club mem-
bers and friends.

The Crothers’ boat, “New Moon”,  
could tell some tales!

http://americasboatingclub.org
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America’s Boating Club of Central Ohio
P/C John Seaver, SN
8492 Cotter St.
Lewis Center, OH  43035

Galley Gossip Sponsors Club
David & Melissa Fannon — Aquatron 
Barbara Hupman — The Boat
Michael T. Hughes — Singularity
Bob & Janet Hern — Last Hurrah

Bob Van der Wissel — Sojourner
Hughes-Garrett-Mohr Clan — At Last
Bob & Sue Goelz — Secondwind
Bob & Mary Rayburn — Tool-n-Around
Martha Beidel — Terrie Lynn

  Would you like to have your boat, business or pets listed on the Galley Gossip Sponsors Club page?  The Galley 
Gossip is published monthly from September to June.  Your $20 contribution will receive a full ten months of sponsorship 
listing beginning in the March 2025 issue.   

Your name: _________________________________________________________

Please PRINT your listings as they should appear.  Indicate UPPER & lower Case (A a) 
Limited to 30 characters AND spaces per line:

_________________________________________________________________

Send your $20 per listing fee made payable to 
Columbus Sail & Power Squadron to: 8492 Cotter Street, Lewis Center, OH 43035.  
If you have any questions, please e-mail Janet Hern at janethern@icloud.com.  

http://columbussailandpower.org

